
Property Hunting and Trapping Bangor Firearms Zone Restrictions

Central Penjajawoc 
(Benson)

Allowed (LMF) 1
No firearms. Registration 
required. Trapping with 
written permission only.

Central Penjajawoc 
(Severance)

Hunting Allowed.      
No Trapping

2

Registration required. Bow 
hunting allowed, but hunting 
with firearms (firearms as 
defined by Bangor City 
Ordinance Chapter 113 §2-A) 
requires additional written 
permission.

Central Penjajawoc 
(South)

Allowed 1
No firearms. Registration 
required. Trapping with 
written permission only.

Central Penjajawoc 
(Walsh)

Allowed 1
No firearms. Registration 
required. Trapping with 
written permission only.

Central Penjajawoc 
(Woods)

Allowed (LMF)
1 and 2                

Dividing line not marked

Registration required. Bow 
hunting allowed, but hunting 
with firearms (firearms as 
defined by Bangor City 
Ordinance Chapter 113 §2-A) 
requires additional written 
permission. Trapping with 
written permission only.

Levant Allowed N/A

Northeast Penjajawoc Allowed (LMF) 2

Registration required. Bow 
hunting allowed, but hunting 
with firearms (firearms as 
defined by Bangor City 
Ordinance Chapter 113 §2-A) 
requires additional written 
permission. Trapping with 
written permission only.

North Penjajawoc Forest Not Permitted 2

Walden-Parke Not Permitted 1

West Penjajawoc Not Permitted 2


